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Message from the Principal

Craig Cooper

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Happy New Year and welcome back.

It has been an incredibly busy start to the 3rd Term with every year group and subject area getting off to a great start. 
Two subjects that I would like to mention specifically are firstly Science, where I have seen evidence of kidney 
dissections, anatomical drawings, chemical experiments involving reflection, refraction, and light ray boxes, the 
manufacture of pinhole cameras and DNA models involving the mass of carbon dioxide using carbonated drinks and 
candy. Secondly, in Music, our students are working on several festive pieces of music, whilst preparing for the 
Chinese New Year celebrations which involves some routines that will be performed in public in the coming weeks.

Please note that our Term 3 ECA programme, coordinated through Penn Junior Academy, will begin in February and 
that the registration platform is scheduled to open at 7:00 PM today. Please also note that the registration deadline is 
Wednesday 22nd January at midnight at which point the platform will close. Please use the following link to view the 
ECAs on offer: https://enrolmy.com/penn-junior-academy#/venue_id/64ab79b4-3344-44cc-bc2a-28350a4d82d2 
Please be careful to filter by campus for Bukit Timah. There are further details on later pages of this newsletter.

Wishing you all a well-deserved weekend break.

Best wishes, Craig

https://enrolmy.com/penn-junior-academy#/venue_id/64ab79b4-3344-44cc-bc2a-28350a4d82d2


Weekly Subject content
Reminding children of learning, and pre-teaching key terms or ideas, has been shown to be beneficial, 
so we’ve put together a summary of upcoming content for each class here: Parent-Shared

The school strives to keep parents informed about their child’s learning whilst balancing our teacher’s 
priorities. A reminder that tutors and subject-teachers are always available, and aim to respond to 
parent emails within 48-hours, however the following are two ways you can immediately keep 
up-to-date with your child’s learning.

Keeping In Touch with Your Child’s Learning

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1S-YsL87o2ZlD9UBS-smV25fkV5c-ALmG?usp=sharing


Academics
ECAs

Friday, 10th of January 2025 (7pm) Sign-ups for ECAs commence

Monday, 20th of January 2025 (midnight) Sign-ups for ECAs ends

Tuesday, 21st of January 2025 Parents to receive ECA confirmation

Monday, 3rd of February 2025 ECAs to commence (Week 5)

Enrichment
Enrichment will begin in Week 2 on Thursday, 16th January 2025. Students who were invited for 
enrichment class in Term 2 will continue attending the sessions in Term 3, unless an email has been 
sent, informing that their participation is no longer required. Please take note that enrichment classes 
are by invitation only.



Academics
Homework
Please take note that homework will only be given out from Week 2 onwards of Term 3. 

Term 3 Curriculum Letters
Curriculum Letters outlining next term’s subject content are available here for your perusal.

Subject Content
You may access the weekly subject content here to see what your child has learned this week and will 
be learning next week.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1C9aOMe4ZyUQoHh7dO2yylJgYk2Iw3ObL?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1gBFoIJ3ouRLDQDqH1JwoUcF1FlVbFpv-


ECAs Semester 2 (Term3/Term4) Registration
Dear Parents,

Registrations for Penn Junior Academy’s (PJA) Extra-Curricular Activities (ECAs) will open today, 
Friday, January 10th at 7:00 PM!

Explore a wide variety of exciting programs designed to foster your child’s growth and development.
From sports and arts to academic enrichment and life skills, our ECAs offer something for everyone.

To view all ECAs offered at Bukit Timah: 
https://enrolmy.com/penn-junior-academy#/venue_id/64ab79b4-3344-44cc-bc2a-28350a4d82d2

Alternatively, refer to the document HERE for direct class booking links.

Please note that class sizes are limited, so early registration is strongly encouraged.
Registration Deadline: Wednesday, January 22nd at midnight.

Have any questions? Do not hesitate to reach out to us at enquiries@pennjunioracademy.edu.sg.

Sincerely,
Penn Junior Academy

https://enrolmy.com/penn-junior-academy#/venue_id/64ab79b4-3344-44cc-bc2a-28350a4d82d2
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12cCsX6bwTO9jImxmBIMZxxlmuDPhkL6i/view?usp=sharing


Core Values



Student-Parent Handbook

Dear Parents,

The Student-Parent Handbook is an invaluable resource, providing essential details on school 
policies, core values, student expectations, communication procedures, and much more.

By staying informed, we can all work together to create the best possible learning 
environment for your child! Download the handbook today using the link below and be 
prepared for a great academic year ahead!

Download the Student-Parent Handbook HERE

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uHu6xMSCP8nXXn2b0BbeL7tfiijpr8Xr/view?usp=sharing


Invictus Uniform Sale
. Invictus International School has discounted its remaining uniform stock by 

50%. The Friends of Invictus Bukit Timah have agreed to distribute pre-ordered 
uniform between 15:30 and 16:30, Monday to Friday at our Bukit Timah 
campus. If you wish to purchase items, please reach out to Ms Hidaya on 
Tel: 69718210.

Discounted uniform prices are as follows:

Polo Shirt: Usual price: $24, Now: $12
Shorts/Skorts: Usual price: $23, Now: $11.50

PE Top: Usual price: $23, Now: $11.50
PE Shorts: Usual price: $23, Now: $11.50

Hoodie: Usual price: $50, Now: $25

Please note: Purchases can only be made in cash.



Uniform reminders
Uniform - All students should be wearing their Invictus uniform

Black shoes (Not Vans/Trainers etc)

Grey  Invictus Skort/shorts

Blue Invictus Polo

White socks

PE days & Fridays - House colour t-shirt, Invictus PE shorts and trainers are allowed. 

Every day- Invictus cap or bucket style hat for outdoor play.

Please note that as per school tradition, students are invited to wear their house shirts on a Friday 
regardless of curriculum activity as we are encouraging Fridays as a day for house competitions in 
the near future.



        School Uniform                         PE Uniform

Please note a slight change to our uniform rules: Full PE uniform can now be worn 
on Fridays and not just the House top with school uniform as in the past.



We are aware that some students prefer a cotton based shirt.

Please note that Lim’s are in agreeance to accommodating this by 
manufacturing a cotton version in the same style . 

They require a minimum order of 5 but can make for example 

3 in one size and 2 in a larger size.

 Please process directly with Lim’s;

Lim's Uniform

Address: 211 Holland Avenue, Holland Rd, #02-18 Shopping Centre, 278967

Opening Hours:  Mon - Sat 10.30am to 7.15pm

    Sun 10.30am to 6.15pm



House Updates

Civets
2529

          

Pangolins
2667

 

Hornbills
2280

 

Otters
2187
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Pastoral
       Friends of Invictus

As we delve into Term 3, we would like to invite parents to join our parent 
community, Friends of Invictus Bukit Timah. Within this community, we would 
invite you to plan and organise events, with support from our school staff. These 
include carnivals, fundraising drives and school community events.  

Please fill in the Google form if you would like to to become a member of 
Friends of Invictus Bukit Timah.  
https://forms.gle/cbf4BfKzdS2dvZS2A 

https://forms.gle/cbf4BfKzdS2dvZS2A


Pastoral
       

Google form link for CNY cooking sessions: 
https://forms.gle/NZGy829aWhcvw5uS9

Chinese New Year Celebration

From the 20th to the 24th of January, our Chinese department will run cooking 
sessions across all year levels from 8:45am to 9:45am.  We are looking for 
parent volunteers to lend us a helping hand.  In the Google form, it highlights 
which year group will be involved in the cooking session.  Please sign up on the 
day your child has their cooking session.  

If you would like to, please fill in the Google form through the link provided 
below, by the 15th of January.

https://forms.gle/NZGy829aWhcvw5uS9


Physical Education
Swimming Lessons (Year 1,2,3,7,8 & 9)
Swimming lessons will commence on the 3rd of February, following the Chinese 
New Year break, and will run until the 21st of March, spanning 7 weeks. Currently, 
the students are participating in offsite PE lessons for approximately 3 to 3.5 weeks 
while we wait for swimming lessons to commence.

Offsite PE Lessons (Year 4,5 & 6)
Students in Years 4, 5, and 6 will not be participating in swimming lessons this 
term. Instead, they will continue to with their PE lessons offsite at the field.

Additional Notes
With the weather heating up, keeping our students hydrated during PE lessons is a 
top priority. Water bottles would be mandatory for all PE lessons. For those with 
regular field activities, a thermal water bottle is highly recommended to ensure they 
stay cool and refreshed throughout their sessions.



Physical Education



Physical Education



Invictus Virtual STEAM Fair (Centrium Square)
We are excited to announce that Invictus International School, Centrium Square Campus will be hosting
our inaugural Virtual STEAM Fair this year! This event will provide an excellent opportunity for our
students to explore, create, and showcase their talents in the STEAM areas (Science, Technology,
Engineering, Art and Mathematics).

The Virtual STEAM Fair will take place in May 2025, and we would like to invite all students to participate
in this exciting event. The theme this year is Play! To Infinity and Beyond! The fair will not only give
students a platform to demonstrate their innovative projects and ideas but also encourage them to think
critically and creatively in these key fields, while pondering over their role in sustainability and
responsible toy ownership.

How Can Students Participate?
This event is open to all students from Year 1 - Year 9 of Invictus International School Singapore and
Malaysia. Registration opens from 2nd December 2024 - 31st January 2025.
All projects will be submitted digitally, and students will have the chance to present their work to their
peers, teachers, and the Invictus community in an online event format. This is an exciting opportunity for
students to share their passions, receive feedback, and inspire others.



Invictus Virtual STEAM Fair (Centrium Square)
How to Get Involved?
Please encourage your child to start thinking about their project idea and register for the fair by 31st
January 2025.

REGISTRATION LINK

We are looking forward to seeing the incredible projects that our students will create, and we hope to
see many of our students participating in this enriching experience. Should you have any questions,
please feel free to contact the event coordinators below:
Ms. Evelyn Chiah (Secondary) evelyn.chiah@invictus.edu.sg
Ms. Cassandra Victor (Primary) cassandra.victor@invictus.edu.sg

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to celebrating the creativity and ingenuity of our
students at the Invictus Virtual STEAM Fair!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbJVEb3lKQJPQHgkTx4OIdyY9x11XPG9u9pMczk3xIqGvqeA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:evelyn.chiah@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:cassandra.victor@invictus.edu.sg


Play Beyond - Empowering Play, Sustaining Tomorrow

.
We are proud to announce a partnership with Play Beyond, providing a platform for children 
and families to contribute to a sustainable future with an option to donate or sell toys they 
have outgrown. 

In January, Play Beyond will join us in our school to share more details with the children 
regarding their purpose in setting up Play Beyond and we will have a toy collection drive in 
our school.  

For now, please visit their website as there is an option to donate used toys to Red Cross or 
sell them as well.  On their website, there is a list of toys for sale, which might catch your 
child’s eyes.  What a better way to declutter outgrown toys especially with Christmas round 
the corner.  Website: https://www.playbeyond.co/ 

https://www.playbeyond.co/


Road Safety
.

The school is situated on a quiet one-way road, but it’s important that children are aware of our expectations 
regarding safe departure and arrival. To this end, pupils will receive their annual reminder regarding road safety 
next week from their tutors. The school has previously contacted the local authority regarding traffic calming 
options, but has been unsuccessful. We encourage parents to appeal should they wish to see signage or similar 
installed. 

Parents are similarly encouraged to ensure pupils cross safely from the dismissal ramp, and walk only along the 
pavements. Younger children seeing safe use of roads is important for building their independence.



Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to welcome you to another exciting school year! Whether you are joining us for the first 
time or returning, we look forward to partnering with you in creating a vibrant and supportive 
environment for our children. 

*Become a Part of the Friends of Invictus BT Parents Community!*

We welcome all parents to join the Friends of Invictus BT. Whether you're available for occasional 
support or would like to become a permanent member of the PTA, your involvement is valued and 
flexible to suit your schedule. To express your interest, simply email us at 
friendsofibt@invictus.edu.sg. A member of our team will reach out to you shortly to discuss any 
further details. We look forward to having you with us!

Please use the QR code to join our fantastic community! 

Together, we can achieve great things and make this year memorable.

Warm regards,
The FOIBT Team



Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope you and your child have been enjoying your 
time at Invictus Bukit Timah! Your feedback is 
invaluable to us and helps other families make the right 
choice for their child's education. 

If you have had a positive experience with us, we would 
love to hear about it! Please take a moment to leave a 
Google review and share what you love about our 
school. Your kind words can make a big difference!

Click Here to Leave a Google Review

Thank you for being part of our wonderful community!

https://g.page/r/CdashppJanVmEAE/review
https://g.page/r/CdashppJanVmEAE/review


Medical Matters
Health Reminders:

- Ensure your child’s immunizations are all up - to - date.
- Advocate good hygiene habits to prevent the spread of 

illness and infections.
- Establish a bedtime and wake up time to ensure 

adequate and consistent sleep.
- Eat breakfast each day at home or at school.
- Assist in making appropriate clothing choices daily.
- Develop a routine for homework and after school 

activities.
- Keep an open line of communication with your child to 

ensure that he / she remains safe at school. If a concern 
arises, do not hesitate to contact the appropriate school 
officials immediately.

- If your child has a health concern, make it known to the 
school and school nurse.

Do not hesitate to contact the school nurse if you have any clarifications 
and concerns via email, schoolnurse.bt@invictus.edu.sg

Kindly take note of the following school protocols 
and important medical information via this links:

School Protocol and Information

Nut Free Policy Letter

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15dduJ7xHT-BxpX8lL4e9aH2QUiid1UQo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PQ7CmwRbQDCnx5tfY5or4NtcEkGuUsNm/view?usp=sharing


https://www.invictus.edu.sg/about-us/invictus-referral-programme

https://www.invictus.edu.sg/about-us/invictus-referral-programme


Key Contacts
Safeguarding: safeguarding.bt@invictus.edu.sg (Please call 999 for any urgent safeguard matter)

For subject teacher and curriculum matters, please email the form tutor directly, the key stage lead or subject 
teacher.

Please contact admin2theprincipal@invictus.edu.sg for any urgent appointments required

 or call the school at Tel: 6971 8210.

Please use the following contacts for any of these areas:

Admissions: admissions.bt@invictus.edu.sg

General Queries:  receptionist.bt@invictus.edu.sg

School nurse:  schoolnurse.bt@invictus.edu.sg

Student Services:  studentadmissions.bt@invictus.edu.sg

mailto:safeguarding.bt@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:admin2theprincipal@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:admissions.bt@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:receptionist.bt@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:schoolnurse.bt@invictus.edu.sg
mailto:studentadmissions.bt@invictus.edu.sg


Social Media

@invictusinternationalschool @invictus.international.school @invictusinternationalschool

https://www.facebook.com/InvictusInternationalSchool/
https://www.instagram.com/invictus.international.school/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/31110988


 


